
 

Questions pursuant to Council Procedure 10.1 

The following questions have been received, on notice, from members of the Public: 
 

Question One 

From Mrs Marguerite Kramer to Councillor Giles Watling, Portfolio Holder for 

Planning and Regeneration: 

“Bearing in mind the problems for residents associated with infill brownfield 

development sites in residential areas, such as excessive noise, dust, pollution, toxic 

dust from breeze block cutting, diesel fumes, over-looking from flats,  and the 

potential strain on the local infra-structure:  is it reasonable for Tendring District 

Council  to approve such development, which may not be implemented  in 

accordance with the national Construction Code of Practice and national legislation, 

thus causing harm to  local residents, who  lose their legal right to the peaceful 

enjoyment of their property, both during and sometimes after construction (where 

over-looking takes place)?” 

 


